Drop-in Event

SATURDAY 19™ MAY
THURSDAY 24™ MAY

Paddington Square is the new
name for the development
proposals previously known
as Paddington Quarter.

Following the grant of planning permission last year
we are now refining the final design detail for the new
office building which forms the centrepiece of the
Paddington Square development.

Great Western Developments and Sellar invite you to
a design development drop-in information event at
which we will display a small number of changes to
the exterior of the proposed office building. There will
be no increase in height or mass of the permitted
building and the planned refinements will seek to
enhance the design only.

This drop-in event will inform local people of the ongoing
design development ahead of the submission of a
non-material amendment application to Westminster
City Council.

PADDINGTON SQUARE

Saturday 19" May 2018 10 am - 12 noon Frontline Club, 13 Norfolk Place,
Thursday 24t May 2018 5.30 pm —8.30 pm London W2 1QJ

For further information:
T: 0800 170 7270 | E: charlotte.owen@becg.com | W: paddingtonsquare.co.uk




